
 

 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 25 
 

Asked on 23 February 2021 
  
MR N DAMETTO ASKED THE MINISTER FOR HEALTH AND AMBULANCE 
SERVICES (HON Y D’ATH) –  
 
QUESTION 
 
With reference to the Government’s election commitment and announced $27.7m in 
capital funding for the Rural and Regional Renal Program, part of which will deliver 
four chairs to Ingham Hospital—  
 
Will the Minister provide an update as to what stage the planning of this project is at 
and the timeframe for when the chairs for renal dialysis will be operational at Ingham 
Hospital? 
 
ANSWER 
 
Queensland Health is currently working with the Townsville Hospital and Health 
Service to progress planning for the Ingham local dialysis service.   
 
 


